
Back 
to School Bash

August 17th

6:30pm-8pm
We are so sad to see the summer go 
but excited to kick off the new school 
year.  Please join us for a night full of 
fellowship and fun!  Our back to school 
bash allows parents to meet their 
child’s new teacher and find out the 
expectations of the classroom.  
So that you are able to speak with your 
child’s teacher, we will have a slip-n-
slide and many other games to keep 
our friends occupied.  We will also be 
serving a BBQ dinner.  We will have 
our grill going with hotdogs, burgers, 
and more.  Hope to see you there!

Free Speech and 
Language Screening

August 29th and 30th

If you would like your child’s speech 
and language skills screened, please 
check your child's folder for more 
information.  All permission slips must 
be turned in by August 29th.

Staff Development 
Days

August 9th and 10th

Holly Springs Academy 
will be Closed 

Our staff will be completing 
annual staff trainings that are 

required by the Division of Child 
Development. 

They also will be getting ready 
for the new school year! 

Moving up
August is an exciting time for 
some off our friends! Transition 
week is coming!  You will be 
receiving a move up Packet with 
information on your child’s new 
class by August 13th Please take 
some time to review this and ask 
any questions.  This is an 
important time for our little 
scholars and we are hoping to 
make it a smooth transition. 
They will begin transitioning on 
August 20th--new teachers, new 
routines…..

So much fun!!

Holly Springs Academy

Please see the attached August Summer Camp Calendar for all the  field 
trips or in house events. All August Summer Camp fees will be need to be 

paid by August 3rd. 
Please let us know if you have any questions.

**Annual Registration**
fee is due by August 1st


